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FAIR WORK

AUSTRALIA
6 October 2010

Mr Allan Fazldeen
Secretary
Australian Community Services Employers Association, Union of Employers

email: info@acsea.org

Dear Mr Fazldeen

Re:  Australian Community Services Employers Association, Union of Employers
Annual Return of information contained in records kept by organisation
— AR 2010/2713

I have received your declaration dated 27 September 2010 providing information in accordance
with subsection 233(1) of the Fair Work (Registered Organisations) Act 2009. The documents
were lodged with Fair Work Australia on 4 October 2010.

The documents lodged cover the required information for the 2010 Annual Return of the
organisation.

The documents have been filed and can be viewed on the website at http://www.e-
airc.qgov.au/010qg/annual.

If you wish to discuss any of the matters referred to above | can be contacted on (03) 8661 7764.

Yours sincerely

Kevin Donnellan
Tribunal Services and Organisations

Fair Work Australia
Email: kevin.donnellan@fwa.gov.au

11 Exhibition Street Telephone: (03) 8661 7777
Melbourne VIC 3000 International: (613) 8661 7777
GPO Box 1994 Facsimile: (03) 9655 0401

Melbourne VIC 3001  Email: melbourne@fwa.gov.au
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